
 

July 2, 1945

To Whom It May Concern,

Mr. Stanislaw glawik has been employed at the Office

of the New York Brauch of the Polish Military Mission in

Tashington from August 1941 to July 1, 1945

As a treasurer and office manager he may be highly

recomended, His work was vory satisfactory and his personal

and profesional qualifications are high,

He is leaving the above mentioned office due to the

liquidation of it in consequence of the end of the war,
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